
PM re-appoints Members of the Security
Vetting Appeals Panel

Press release

The Prime Minister has approved re-appointments to the Security Vetting
Appeals Panel.

The Prime Minister has approved the following re-appointments to the Security
Vetting Appeals Panel: Mr James Barron, Mrs Sally Berlin, Mr Nicholas Griffin
QC and Mrs Claire Stokes.

All have been re-appointed as Members for a second and final term of four
years, with effect from 01 April 2021 until 31 March 2025.
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